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Attn.: 	Potential candidates for the Selection of Individual Consultants for Technical assistance to Support the Revision of the National Curriculum for High Schools – International Best Practices




ADDENDUM
TO THE REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR THE 
Technical assistance to Support the Revision of the National Curriculum for High Schools – International Best Practices

The present document will be considered by the potential candidates as part of the request for expressions of interest for Technical assistance to Support the Revision of the National Curriculum for High Schools – International Best Practices.

Regarding the procurement of the consulting services for Technical assistance to Support the Revision of the National Curriculum for High Schools – International Best Practices, the Ministry of National Education – Unit for the Management of Externally Financed Projects is bringing the below changes:

	Present text:
	Will be read:

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Expressions of interest and CVs must be delivered in a written form to the address below (in person, or by mail, or by fax, or by e-mail) by October 11, 2017, at 4 P.M. local time.
	Expressions of interest and CVs must be delivered in a written form to the address below (in person, or by mail, or by fax, or by e-mail) by October 18th, 2017, at 4 P.M. local time.
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